
We Want to 
Hear from You
Join us for an online community meeting 
to discuss various road improvements 
along Glen Erin Drive from Derry Road
to Britannia Road West.

Wednesday, March 10, 2021
6:30 – 8:00 pm
Instructions on how to join
the meeting will be posted on
mississauga.ca/glenerindrive

You will have an opportunity to
meet the project team and review the 
project background, existing conditions,
challenges and opportunities, preliminary 
design concepts, and next steps.

The City is keeping the community safe by 
complying with Regional and Provincial 
guidelines, supporting physical distancing, 
and postponing in-person public meetings. 
Engagement for essential and priority 
projects continues online paired with 
universally accessible method.



For More Information
visit
mississauga.ca/glenerindrive

call         or 905-615-4311
outside city limits.

contact 
Rory O’Sullivan MSc, P.Eng.
Transportation & Works
City of Mississauga
Rory.OSullivan@mississauga.ca

Information will be collected in accordance with
the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy 
Act. With the exception of personal information,
all comments will become part of the public record.
This notice was first issued on February 9th, 2021.

Study Area


